Scott Weeks

From: Rita Reveille <ritamcguffiel@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 11:55 AM
To: Scott Weeks

Subject: MLHPD Meeting Space
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October 28, 2020

To: Mr. Scott Weeks, Planning and Zoning Administrator

From: Rita McGuffie, MLHPD

Dear Mr. Weeks:

The Mannsdale-Livingston Heritage Preservation District (MLHPD) Commission would like to request that we be allowed
to conduct our meetings in the Madison County Board Room in Canton until further notice due to COVID concerns.
MLHPD holds its regularly scheduled meetings at 6:30 pm on the second Monday of each month. Our usual meeting
space is unavailable because of COVID restrictions and it is unclear as to when we will be able to use it again. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rita McGuffie, MLHPD



